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Comments: To whom it may concern,

As a lover of wilderness and rivers | urge you, to not allow the Stibnite mining project on the south salmon occur.
The south salmon is a beautiful river akin to the main and middle forks of the salmon and deserves the
protections that these other rivers share. Moreover the river is important and critical habitat for much of Idaho's
wildlife including Salmon. The mining project at the headwaters of the south salmon would endanger all of this
and more. It is in our best interest as a state to not let this project go through and to protect this river forever.



